
 

April 5, 2024 
  

 

 
 

• Good Luck to our varsity badminton team in their home tournament 

tomorrow. Come out and cheer us on! Games start at 8:30 a.m. and 
the playoffs will begin around 2:00 p.m. 

 

• Reminder to Grade 12 students to return all English department novels 
and library books before April 30. If books are not return, the full 

replacement will be added to your student record. 
 

• Attn: Grade 12’s:  Grad Photos are being taken all this week and 

Monday and Tuesday next week.  Please be sure that you have 
booked an appointment online! 

If you didn’t prepay for your appointment, you will need to pay your 

$35 session to the photographer. If you are just taking a photo for the 
yearbook, you will not need to pay – but you will still require an 

appointment. 
Photos will be taken on the 2nd floor of the Maples side in the social 

sciences area. Please arrive 10 mins prior to your appointment.  If you 
require more information, please check in with the ladies in the Maples 

office. 

 

 

 

 
 


